Office of Hon Gerry Brownlee

MP for llam

Leader of the House Minister for Canterbury Earthquake Recovery

Minister of Transport Minister Responsible for the Earthquake Commission
11 July 2013

Liam Williams
fyi-request-993-3c6f45fa@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Williams

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your Official Information Act request
received 11 July 2013 relating to the Lobbying Disclosure Bill.

We will consider your request and respond appropriately as set out in the

Official Information Act 1982,

Yours sincerely

Rose Chamberlain
Private Secretary
Office of Hon Gerry Brownlee

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand. Telephone 64 4 817 6802 Facsimile 64 4 817 6502




